
Opening Song 
 

Service Leader                                                         Frank Driedger            
 

Congregational Singing 
 

Children’s Church Dismissal                           
 

Praise & Prayer 
 

Congregational Singing 
 

Message from God’s Word                           Pastor Greg Guarnett 

1 Timothy 4:11-16 

Being a Living Model of a Christian Believer   

 

Children’s Church  Ages 3-12 are dismissed during the 

service each Sunday to be part of age-appropriate Bible 

learning (except for long weekends). 
 

The Nursery is available for use by parents (across from the 

washrooms).  Activity Clipboards are available in the foyer 

for kids ages 3 – 12 to use during the service. 
 

Tithes & Offerings   Thank you for your gifts!  A designated 

container is located at the back of the sanctuary.  Offerings 

may also be sent by e-Transfer to:  givelebc@sasktel.net or 

dropped off at the church office with Marilyn. 

 

 

Monday, May 12  |  Junior Youth  |  7:00 pm 

All grades 7-9 youth welcome! We meet weekly on Mondays. 
 

 

Next Sunday, May 18  |  May Long Weekend  

• 9:30 am Coffee & Connection fellowship time  

 Please join us and get to know one another better! 
 

• 10:30 am  Worship Service   No Children’s Church (long wknd) 

Ministry Spotlight:  Martin Harder with ChildCare 

International will share during the service. 

Pastor Greg will continue our study in 1 Timothy 5:1-2. 
 

• Membership vote  |  following the worship service  
Regarding the proposed part-time Ministries Coordinator 
position.  See the announcement below. 
 

 

 

Ministries Coordinator Position  |  MEMBERSHIP VOTE 

The Elder Team has proposed the creation of a part-time 

Ministries Coordinator position.  This is a one-year trial 

position to help our children’s ministries continue to make 

an impact.  A job description can be found on the foyer table. 
 

A membership vote will take place following the service on 

May 18.  If you are unable to be here that day, please submit 

your vote by email to:  praylebc@sasktel.net or text 

306.229.6903.  Thank you for your prayers as we consider 

this proposal.   

 

 

Children’s Church will end on Sunday, May 25th 
as they review what they have been learning and 
enjoy a fun meal together during the worship 
service! 

May 19  |  Holiday Monday – Youth Hangout at church  |  7 pm 
 

May 20  |  Elder Team Meeting  |  9:00 am 
 

May 22  |  Heath Brothers Tour in support of One Hope Canada 
7:00 pm at Pleasant Hill Church, 111 Whitney Ave. N. 
Saskatoon [see poster in foyer].  No charge / freewill offering 
 

May 29  |  Langham Care Home Ministry  |  2:00 pm 
Join us for an hour for a time of singing, sharing Jesus, and 
having coffee with the residents.   
Contact Elise Meister:  306.827.7417 for more information. 
 

June 1  |  Church Picnic  |  following the worship service 
Everyone is invited!  Hosted by Jason & Amanda Rempel on 
their farm north of Borden.  Hotdogs, buns and drinks will 
be provided by Christian Education Committee.   
 

Families are asked to bring:   
Last Name A-J  Dessert;  Last Name K-Z  Salad.   
Also bring lawn chairs, wiener sticks, blankets, 
outdoor games, etc.  See bulletin insert for directions. 
 

June 2-6  |  Encore 55+ Retreat  |  Nipawin Bible College 
Register by visiting www.nipawin.org/encore. 
Brochures are available on the foyer bulletin board. 
 

June 8  |  Baptism & Membership Sunday  |  10:00 am 
Considering baptism?  Please talk to Pastors Greg or Matt! 
 
 

Summer Worship Schedule begins June 8th with  
services beginning at 10:00 am.  Sunday School and 
Children’s Church will resume in the fall. 

 

June 14  |  Church Cleaning Day  |  10 am – 3 pm   

Save the date       Signup on the foyer bulletin board! 
 

June 23  |  Spruce Manor Care Home AGM  |  7:00 pm   
Hosted here at LEBC.  Please remember us in prayer and 
join us if you are available. 

mailto:givelebc@sasktel.net
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Beautiful Feet Ministry                        www.beautifulfeet.ca 

Courtney and Erin will travel to Africa with Beautiful Feet Ministry 
July 8-29, 2025.  See their display in the foyer!  Thank you for your 
support!  Please pray for us as we continue to plan and prepare. 
 
 
Marilyn periodically sends out emails with information and reminders 
for our church family.  If you  are not yet on our church family 
email list, please contact Marilyn at the 
office:  langhambiblechurch@gmail.com  
She is more than happy to answer questions, 
and help you get connected to church and to 
others! 
 

Also!  We have a church family photo board in the foyer to help 

others learn our faces      .  Please give or email a photo to Marilyn 

at the office and she is happy to post it!  Feel free to update your 
picture in the same manner. 

 
FEBC Scholarship Opportunities  |  apply by May 31 

Talk to Marilyn at the church office for details and application. 

 

Gospel Echoes would like to thank everyone who supported 

the Kielke Supper & Auction on April 26.  $45,765.00 was 

raised!  The primary focus of Gospel Echoes is to share the 

good news of the Gospel of Jesus Christ with prison inmates.   
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________________________________________________ 

Church Family:  Wilmer & Sharon Rempel  

Michael & Jessica Rempel; Hailey, Coby, baby due August 

 

 
 
 

FEBC Church of the Week | Countryside Bible Church 

Meade, Kansas  |  Pastor Jonathan Dale (Nora) 
 

PRAY that we will know Christ better, love one another, and 

live for Him daily.  |  PRAY that the Lord will use His inerrant 

Word to impact our lives today as we study and apply the 

timeless truths found in it. 
 

 

FEBC Global Partner  |  Cristy Hofer 

Serving with Avant as video editor at Rio Grande Bible College.  
Edinburg, Texas.  Sent by Community Bible Church, Omaha, 
Nebraska. 
 

PRAISE God for bringing me to serve as missionary staff at 

Rio Grande Bible College in Texas.  |  PRAY for my new 

ministry and continued adjustment to living and serving 

here.  |  PRAISE  God that my health issues have finally been 

diagnosed.  |  PRAY that we will find the best treatments and 

medications for my ongoing medical struggles. 
 

FEBC churches share doctrinal beliefs that unite us and 
distinguish us from other groups. 

See www.fellowshipforward.org for details. 
 

 
 

 
 
 

Langham Evangelical Bible Church 
 47 Fifth Avenue; Box 115, Langham, SK  S0K 2L0 

 

 

Lead Pastor – Greg Guarnett 

Family Pastor – Matthew Oliver – 306.774.2637 
   
 

Elder Team 
Pastor Greg Guarnett, Pastor Matthew Oliver 

Jason Nemanishen (chair), Fred Meister, Marlynn Mierau 
 

 
 
 

Worship Services  10:30 am 
Adult Sunday School Class Sundays at 9:30 am 

Summer Worship Schedule begins June 8 at 10:00 am 
                     
 

Church Office – 306.283.4321 
langhambiblechurch@gmail.com 

 

www.langhambiblechurch.ca 
 

A member of the Fellowship of Evangelical Bible Churches 
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